
Dates for the Diary 

Friday 1st March – Y6 parents SATs 

meeting 2.40pm 

Friday 1st March – Y3 to wear school PE 

kit to school (football session) 

Thursday 7th March – BINGO night  

Friday 8th March PD Day – school closed 

to pupils 

Thursday 14th March 2:30pm – Cyber 

safety Information session for Y5 and 

Y6 children and their parents delivered 

by Cleveland Police 

Friday 22nd March – Break up for Easter  

Monday 8th April – Return to school  

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Toby 

Year 1: Paddy 

Year 2: Harry W 

Year 3: Jacob H 

Year 4:  Rosie  

Year 5: Jacob 

Year 6: James 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Alahna 

Year 2: Freya 

TTRS awards    

Year 3: Eden 

Year 4: Kyle 

Year 5: Mia R 

Year 6:  James 
Attendance 

Reception: 94% 

Year 1: 98% 

Year 2: 96% 

Year 3: 97% 

Year 4: 99% 

Year 5: 97% 

Year 6: 98% 

Whole School: 97% 
 

 

 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to a short but busy half term. Just 5 

weeks until the Easter holidays. 

 

World book day  

We love World book day at Lockwood and never need 

an excuse to celebrate reading. We will celebrate 

World Book Day in school as usual if children would 

like to dress up as a character from a book they can 

and those that don’t wish to are welcome to wear 

their uniform as normal.  

This year World Book Day will be celebrated on 

Thursday 7th March. 

 

Y6 SATs meeting 

Miss Jerz and Mrs Walker will be holding a meeting 

for Y6 parents on Friday 1st March to share as much 

information as they can with regards to the SAT tests 

the children will take in May. Information will include 

a guide as to what the week will look like for the 

children, how parents can help prepare the children 

and what the tests look like. 

  

Y1 Phonics screening check meeting 

Mrs Moore will be holding a phonics screening check 

meeting for Y1 parents on Tuesday 19th March where 

she will tell you how the check runs and how you can 

help your child at home. She will also answer any 

questions you might have.  
 

Easter Bingo  

Mrs Griffiths our dedicated bingo caller has made a 

space in her busy diary for THURSDAY 7TH MARCH.  

As in the past you can reserve your place with a 20p 

reservation fee (this helps us calculate how many 

seats are needed). Seats can be reserved from Miss 

Langley from Monday 4th March. 

Please send the money in an envelope with your 

child’s name on or pop to the office. Correct money 

really helps!  

Bingo books will be on sale on the night at a cost of 

£10 for 6 books or £2 per book. 

Obviously prizes will have an Easter theme. Tea, 

coffee, hot chocolate, juice, crisps. treats and hot 

dogs will be on sale.  
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